
   
 
 
   

  

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
For Immediate Release 
September 30, 2024 

 
Harbor Bridge Project crews have reopened the Northwest Loop Ramp from Martin 
Luther King Drive to southbound SH 286 (Crosstown Expressway).  
The Northwest Loop Ramp to southbound SH 286 is open to traffic.  

 
CORPUS CHRISTI – Monday, September 30, the Northwest Loop Ramp from Martin Luther King 
Drive to southbound SH 286 has reopened. The prolonged closure was necessary to realign a 
detour to SH 286. 
 
Motorists taking the Northwest Loop Ramp for connection to southbound SH 286 are urged to 
be aware of a lane shift and realignment to access the Crosstown Expressway.  
 
Motorists are urged to follow all traffic control devices and to slow down in the work zones. All 
work is weather permitting. 
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